
 

 

March  28, 2024 

 

Dear SHS families, 

On Friday, April 5th, Seacoast area Catholic schools will join together for the unique opportunity to see 
Paul J. Kim.  Mr. Kim is one of the most sought-after Catholic speakers in America. The way he presents is 
a rare gift to witness and has impacted people of all ages in 49 states and in 16 countries over the past 
decade. Moving his audiences from laughter in one moment, to deep reflection and prayer in 
another; Paul utilizes his many talents (i.e. music – beatboxing, comedy, inspirational talks) to 
communicate the Gospel message of Christ to people in a way that is engaging, entertaining, and 
altogether life-changing. 

Our students will be bussed to Saint Patrick Academy for part of the day to see Mr. Kim’s presentations: 

9:45am Departure from SHS: Kindergarten through Grade 4 (for a 10:30am presentation) 

 Presentation Title: Growing in Relationship with Christ and Being a Gift to Others 

12:00pm Departure from SHS: Grade 5 through Grade 8  (for a 12:30pm presentation) 

 Presentation: Meant to Live For More 

Drop off and pick up for your children at SHS on April 5th will be at the same time as normal.  Please note 
that while our internal lunch times will change a bit on this day, students who ordered hot lunch will still 
be able to get hot lunch; out students will all eat lunch and snack at SHS.  Water will be provided for 
students at SPA. 

Any opportunity we have to connect our students with others on a similar faith journey is a worthwhile 
one.  Thank you for your support of this endeavor! 

Please return this permission slip (see reverse) to your child’s teacher no later than April 2, 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Maegan Koelker 

Maegan Koelker 

SHS Principal 

Don’t forget that there is a Parent Night presentation by Paul J. Kim on April 4 at SPA! 

See News Notes for info and to sign up! 


